
  

June 28, 2022 
Salem, Oregon 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
A reward of up to $50,000 is being offered for 
information leading to the arrest and conviction 
of the person or persons responsible for the 
murder of Travis Juetten on August 13, 2021 
In the early morning hours of Friday, August 13, 2021, Marion County Sheriff’s Office 
deputies responded to a reported stabbing at a home in rural Marion County near the 
intersection of Howell Prairie Road NE and Hazelgreen Road NE.  When deputies 
arrived, they located Travis Juetten and his wife Jamilyn Juetten inside the home.  
Both had been stabbed multiple times, and tragically, Travis was pronounced 
deceased at the scene. Jamilyn sustained life-threatening injuries and was 
transported by ambulance to a local hospital.  The Marion County Sheriff’s Office’s 
investigation is ongoing, and no additional details can be shared at this time.  

Travis’s family and friends are offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information 
leading to the arrest and conviction of the person or persons responsible for the 
murder of Travis. For details about the reward, refer to www.justicefortravis.com.  

Anyone with information regarding the investigation may contact Marion County 
Sheriff’s Office Detective Jessica Van Horn at JVanHorn@co.marion.or.us or (503) 
584-6211 or text TIPMCSO to 847411. 
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